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Celebration Assembly 

Congratulations to the following students who got certificates for their achievements and attitude to learning this half term.  

Student of the Half Term 
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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am extremely proud of how Year 10 students have settled in to Key Stage 4 and their GCSE course.  

So many of them are working so hard and their willingness to engage and improve is fantastic.  

I would like to make a special shout out to the year 10 students who performed and showcased their acting talent 

and passion for music in the Oliver. Congratulations to everyone that was involved for producing a wonderful 

event. 

I hope to see this continued positive hard working attitude in the new year as so many of you have really grown up.  

Please relax and enjoy a well earned break.  

Wishing you all a happy holiday. 

Miss H Kane 

Head of Year 10 
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Dear Parent/Carer, 

In year 11 each term seems to get busier and busier. I must give a big shout out to the year 11 students that starred in the school 

musical. Alongside, studying for their mock exams and applying for colleges they somehow found the time to learn and rehearse so 

that they could put on fabulous performances in Oliver. A huge well done to: Emanuelle as a policeman, Caiden as Bill Sykes, Cole as 

Fagan and Cienna as Nancy. 

You will have received your child's progress report via Firefly, please click here to make your Kick Start review online meeting if you 

haven't already done so. This is a really important meeting to check that your child is doing everything they should be doing to be 

exam ready in May. 

This review meeting will be followed up with their last FBS Parent's Evening online meeting where you will be able to discuss your 

child's progress in their individual subjects. Please make your appointments here. 

Please encourage your child to rest and relax over the Christmas holidays, because they will need to be completely recharged and 

raring to go in 2025! 

Wishing you all Happy Holidays! 

Ms Thomas  

Head of Year 11/Assistant Headteacher 
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https://friernbarnet.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
https://friernbarnet.parentseveningsystem.co.uk
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Dates to Remember 

06 January   Staff Development Day 

    Year 11 Kick Start Review Meeting - online 

    SEND Outcome Review Day – online 

07 January  First day of Spring Term 

16 January  Year 11 Parents’ Evening 

6 February  Year 10 Parents’ Evening 

17 February  Half term     

For a more comprehensive list of dates, please visit the school website: www.friern.barnet.sch.uk  

Wellbeing for students 

Please refer to the wellbeing page on our school website:  

Support for Mental Health and Wellbeing - Friern Barnet School -  

On Firefly you will find information and resources to support mental health, click on the link for further  

information: link 

Reminder - Parking Restrictions  

Just a reminder to parents/carers, if you are driving your child to and from school please remember vehicles are 

not permitted to enter Hemington Avenue or Bethune Avenue from 8.00 - 9.00 am and from 2.45 - 3.45 pm. 

From Student Services 

Absence 

Please report your child’s absence each day by 8.45am, clearly stating their name, form class and reason for      
absence. You can either call 020 8368 2777 and press Option 1 ‘To report your child absent’ or email:  

attendance@friern.barnet.sch.uk 

For medical or other appointments during the school day, notification is required in advance. Routine                
appointments/check-ups should be made out of school hours wherever possible.  

Non-medical absences 

Permission for all non-medical absences must be authorised by Mr Robinson, Assistant Head Teacher. Please fill 
in a leave of absence form and email it, in advance, and forward it to school@friern.barnet.sch.uk: 

APPLICATION-FOR-SPECIAL-LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE-23.24.pdf (friern.barnet.sch.uk)  

     Follow FBS on Instagram and on X  

http://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/parents-and-students/support-for-mental-health-and-wellbeing/
https://friernbarnet.fireflycloud.net/resilient-schools
mailto:attendance@friern.barnet.sch.uk
https://www.friern.barnet.sch.uk/assets/APPLICATION-FOR-SPECIAL-LEAVE-OF-ABSENCE-23.24.pdf
https://x.com/FBSSchool
https://www.instagram.com/friernbarnetschool/

